
The SwSG/ St Paul's Swimming Club is not active at the moment.  

  

However, we are seeking to appoint a new Treasurer and Vice President to continue our 

efforts in Term 3 as nobody made themselves available.     

  

The most important development is that we are looking to extend an invitation to Bald Hills 

State School to join us for the season at the end of the year.   

We have made some initial contact with the school and found that they do not have a pool.  

We thought it may be a good opportunity to reach out to the community, market the school 

and its facilities and increase the numbers which will raise funds for the SwSG.     

 

We understand that there are a number of issues that may require clarification: 

- insurance cover  

- amount of fees 

- who retains the funds etc.   

  

If any member of the St Paul's Association has any objection to this or can provide valuable 

insight please contact me.    

--  

Regards 

Sebastiaan Fick 

Mobile: +61 468 461 999 

Tel: +61 (7) 3230 4441 (Work) 

  

 


